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Campus Updates 
● Following up on our ongoing testing and re-testing of residents and staff, we 

wanted to let you know that one resident in our Health Care Center Unit did test 
positive for COVID-19. All staff and the families of those having loved ones who 
may have had direct contact with this resident have been notified. If you haven’t 
received a call from us, your loved one is not affected. The resident has been 
transferred to our separate observation unit in the health care center that is 
designed to care for COVID-19 patients. The resident will not be able to have 
visitors until the specific time in the recovery unit has passed.  
 
With the changes in guidelines from the CDC we have reached out to the 
Department of Health to confirm whether or not visitors on the quarantined unit 
are allowed. As of my sending this we have not heard back from the Department 
of Health. With this said, out of an abundance of caution we feel it is best to be 
overly cautious and we will go into quarantine in this area until we hear back. 
 
We will send another update, as soon as we hear the final word from our contact 
at the Department of Health. We will also continue to retest all residents and staff 
in this area.  
 

Interested in hearing more from us? 
● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


